


commission in the past year. Allow me to thank the faciiitators for

their excellent skills in leading us to successful resolutions.









If it feels crowded in national statistical offices because SDG
interest groups are compiiing indicators, Z0Z0 census teams are
afoot, birth registration campaigns are underway, and experts are
mapping the district maternal health needs across the country —
let us celebrate the activity, and align and integrate these efforts.

And let us keep our focus on young people and make sure that

fhev can use these data for a better warld -




Distinguished delegates, civil society partners, let us go far

together.
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Thank you.



